From: Hill, Karen

Sent: Friday, September 11, 2020 4:40 PM

To: Walsh, Matthew

Subject: Parking Requests Follow-up

Hi Matt,

Following up on the Parking Committee agenda items below:

1. Jackson Street No Parking (See attached figure)

- a. The roadway is 18-19' wide and backing out of driveways with vehicles parked along street is problematic
- b. At the last Parking Committee Meeting, Councilors asked if we would need to remove all parking
 - i. Yes, due to the number/proximity of driveways, there is no way to maintain parking

Please let me know your thoughts and if you would like to discuss further.

Karen Hill, PE

Transportation Engineer

Engineering Services Division City Hall 41 Green Street Concord, NH 03301 (603) 225-8520 (603) 225-8578, Direct khill@concordnh.gov www.concordnh.gov

New Hampshire's Main Street $^{\text{TM}}$



CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE

The information contained in this electronic message and any attachments to this message are intended for the exclusive use of the addressee(s) and may contain confidential or privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient, please reply to the City of Concord sender or notify the City of Concord immediately at (603) 225-8520 and destroy all copies of this message and any attachments. Any unauthorized use, disclosure, or distribution of this message or attachments, is strictly prohibited.